SEK INTERLOCAL#637

January 21, 2015

Attendance

The PDC committee met at the SEK Interlocal #637 office on January 21, 2015. Members present were Greg Kubler, Rhonda Bradshaw, Brenda Marshall, Jennifer Vaughn, Charlene Strong, Sheena Parks, Janelle Frazier, Kelli Hendrickson, Debbie Christman.

Budget Balance

The balance of the PDC funds is \$5,065.00

Requests to Attend/Request for Points

Requests for attendance and requests for points were reviewed and approved or denied.

The next meeting scheduled for February 25, 2015

Respectfully submitted

Debbie Skahan

PDC Secretary